“Google Earth Station” is Out of this World

Museum visitors now have the opportunity to view the galaxy in a whole new way thanks to the “Google Earth Station” based on Google Liquid Galaxy’s immersive technology. The display will offer 8 visitors at a time the opportunity to witness breath-taking panoramic views on large monitors. With the push of a button, visitors will be transported to various destinations on Earth, the moon, and Mars. The display, housed in the Moving Beyond Earth gallery at the National Mall building, will have its grand-opening on July 22nd. On this day, which is the annual “Mars Day” here at the museum, the display will feature stunning pictures of the ‘red planet’ including the various spots where the Mars Rover has stopped. Even though its official opening is July 22nd, the public can preview the display before as the device is being tested and finalized. The display is set to be at the museum for at least three years.
